

Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Regional Office IX, Zamboanga Peninsula Airport Road, Tiguma, Pagadian City





MESSAGE



Greetings to all 2018 graduates!

The K to 12 full implementation has brought exciting challenges and interesting opportunities to all the lifelong learners, completers and graduates of 2018.

This year marks the momentous event for the academic achievement and the joy of fulfillment not only to the learners but also to the teachers, parents, family and the entire community.

Imbued by limitations and challenged by opportunities and balanced perspectives, DepED RO IX-Zamboanga Peninsula has introduced integrated innovations and creative dynamics in the delivery of curriculum, programs and projects premised on quality, accessible, relevant, and truly liberating education for all. One distinct initiative is attuning our practical efforts and utilization of resources to collaborate with other stakeholders in achieving the region's vision to be the agri-fishery center in the country.

To all of you, my heartfelt felicitations.

Vaya con Dios!

DR. ISABELITA M. BORRES, CESO III
Regional Director